
Jammy News 16th March 
We started early this week so that JAM members could meet with Tina, 
someone who is looking to become our new minister, before she preached 
with a view in The Hub. 

The children were really lucky to have her visit and introduce herself to 
them as well as tell them about her experience of deciding she was being 
called to go into the ministry. 

The children had an opportunity to ask her questions, and Tina was able to 
see some of the things we are doing at JAM. 

Our session continued with looking The Sermon on the Mount, with a focus 
on what Jesus had to teach about worry. 

We made coconut shell filled bird-feeders and worry boxes, please see 
pictures below. 

 

 

 

 


